
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

9 October 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

MUSIC FEST 2018 - STAGE BAND 

 

On Friday 2 November, Stage Band will be competing in Music Fest 2018 to be held at Calamvale 

Community College Performing Arts, 11 Hamish Street, Calamvale. This is a valuable experience for the 

girls where they will receive feedback on their performance and have the opportunity to hear similar 
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